
 

31.12.19 Victoria Street West           

Cycleway Update 

www.AT.govt.nz  

 

Further to our previous notice, this update is to advise businesses and residents of night work hours.   

Thursday 02 January 2020 temporary line marking is scheduled to be installed overnight between 8pm and 
5am  

Between Monday 06 January and Sunday 19 January 2020 ducting will be installed across the carriageway 
between 10pm and 5am. 

Please note the above schedule is subject to weather conditions.  In the event of any changes, a further 
update will be provided. 

Should you have any questions, please contact: Melissa Kelly on 027 703 6125   
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